
Good evening~ 
I just learned that HB 2739 is up for consideration tomorrow and want to implore you to take seriously 
the damage that GMO's do to our crops and ultimately the insects, birds & other animal life exposed to 
them.  
GMO's are an insidious cancer on our agricultural communities and this planet in general. What's worse, 
is the corporations (that are) wielding them like a toddler with a garden hose in the summer! They give 
no thought to the far reaching damage and literally have no foresight.  
Please help those of us keep these cancerous monsters in check before they poison and destroy 
everything. Hold them accountable for damages they cause by contamination and DO NOT let them 
weasel out of or stall the consequences! 
 
I live in Portland, yet my dream is to own some land somewhere in the Yamhill valley where I can put my 
tiny house and create a community garden out of my whole front "yard."  I don't want to grow & cook 
GMO laden foods for my grandson and his little friends; I don't want to watch bees & birds die in my 
garden.  
Please take my words seriously and help us save this planet from the toxicity of GMO's.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
Peace & blessings to you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Treasa K VanEaton 
503.804.8927 
 


